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Mattingly, Gabrielle

From:

Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 7:10 PM

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: PZC 20-1-067

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Planning and Zoning Commissioners, 

I am a 20 year resident at , and would like to express my support for PZC case 20-1-067. I take no 

issue with the requested setback variances or the lot width.  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide support to this petition. 

 

Warmly, 

Patty King 

 


